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The DDD Policy Unit published new and revised policies on Wednesday, March 30, 2022. The policies are 
available on the Division’s Policy webpage. 

REVISED POLICIES 

Division Operations Policy Manual 203 Claims Processing 

Revisions: 
•  Removed unnecessary definitions. 
•  Added provisions regarding claim receipt date. 
•  Added section regarding Claims System Audits provisions. 
•  Modified language throughout for clarity. 
•  Updated formatting to conform with Policy Unit standards. 

Division Provider Policy Manual 30 Clinical Practice Guidelines 

Revisions 
•  Outdated URLs were removed. 
•  Grammar and sentence structure were updated to provide policy clarification. 

POLICY PUBLIC COMMENT 

The Division is currently accepting public comments regarding Division policies. The policy revisions can be 
found on the Policy page of the Division’s website. This form, https://forms.gle/4MGCsdyKTRPJna3m9, can be 
used to submit public comments. 

https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/policies-and-rules/policies
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